16th November 2018

Our learning this week...

Life Bus/Life Skills and Anti-bullying week

This week we have had a PHSE/Science focus. We visited the Life Skills centre last
Friday and had an exciting and memorable afternoon learning how to deal with
potential hazardous situations and learnt valuable skills for Life.

—_—

Lifeskills

LEARNING FOR LIVING

On Monday we had a session in the Life Bus, which has been visiting the school this
week. We were learning about the impact of drugs on the body and talking about
choices we might make in the future.

This week has also been anti-bullying week, with a focus on ‘Respect’. The children
have been roleplaying different situations where they need to respect the feelings of
other people and exploring consequences.

Saxophone Concert and Homework

On the 6™ December Amethyst class would like to share with you a short
performance on their saxophones. This would take place in the hall from 9.30 am
until 10.00am. Any parents, grandparents etc.. would be welcome to attend and
would need to enter via the office at about 9.20am.

The children have been working towards a music award over the past 10 weeks, in
order to achieve this award they need to complete a piece of homework. This is a
poster with 10 facts they have found out about saxophones. Please could they bring
into school by next Thursday if possible.

Mathletics Reminder

Several children are behind with their Mathletics. Please could you ensure your child logs on
over the weekend and catches up with this essential home learning.
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